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Stay connected when youõre away. Watch our worship service LIVE! Go to our website at: 

www.fpcpunta.org and click on the link òWatch services LIVE hereó on our homepage. 

MOCKõS MUSINGS   
Rev. Stephen A. Mock, Pastor 

 A New Year is upon us and along with many hopes for 2015 we 

set goals we hope to achieve (otherwise known as New Yearõs 

resolutions). Some of those have to do with weight loss or exercise, still 

others have to do with taking that trip or completing that project weõve 

been meaning to do for a while. Whatever they may be, behind all of them 

is the desire to improve our lives and us. Since weõre all in that mood to 

do new things or set plans for 2015, Iõd like to invite you to consider 

several ways to improve our walk with our Lord. 

First, we have several opportunities at the church to improve our 

understanding of our faith through the ministries of the Discipleship Team. 

Pastor Larry will be continuing his weekly 10am Wednesday Bible Study, 

leading a study on the book of Revelation (see article for more 

information). The women of the church will be starting a new study based 

on Dallas Willardõs book The Divine Conspiracy every 1st and 3rd Tuesday 

mornings at 10am (see article for more information). Dave Sifferd leads 

the Second Cup (of coffee) Bible study after R.O.M.E.O.S. and J.U.L.I.E.T.S 

on Thursday mornings at 9:30am every two weeks beginning Jan. 8th. Look 

for more opportunities coming in February as we make plans for our 

Lenten School. We will be offering classes to help you feel more confident 

talking about Jesus to others and Elder Sharon Cuzner plans to offer her 

Christian Life and Service Seminar 301 ð Discovering your S.H.A.P.E. 

Continued on page  2: Mockõs Musings 

OUR MISSION  AND  PURPOSE 
LOVINGé. GROWINGé. GOINGé. in JESUS! 

Lovingé God and others through worship and fellowship. 

Growingé in our understanding Jesus and Godõs purposes for us through Bible 

study, and developing our ministries to serve God and others. 

Goingé into Godõs world with His message of love and salvation through Jesus 
Christ, and with His ministries of compassion and mercy. 

A PUBLICATION OF THE FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH OF PUNTA GORDA 

FLORIDA - ECO: A COVENANT ORDER OF EVANGELICAL PRESBYTERIANS  
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Ë  MOCKõS MUSINGS   From page  1 

sometime this first quarter of the New Year. 

Second, we have opportunities to help improve our service to others through the ministries of the Mission 

Team. Help is always needed for our Misión Peniel trips the 4th Friday of the month when we go down to Immokalee 

and serve the migrant workers a meal and hand out clothing. See Dianne Sizemore if youõd like to help out. Also, you 

can volunteer for our Neighbor-to-Neighbor meal to the needy and homeless in our community the 3rd Friday of 

every month. We serve them a hot meal and wait on them to help them feel special. We take time to visit with them 

and try to get to know them better. Each month weõve been getting more people as word gets out and it is exciting to 

touch them with Jesusõ love. 

Third, the Fellowship Team offers opportunities to spend more time with each other, building our relationships 

and helping us know one another better. The dinners and trips are fun activities that strengthen our fellowship. The 

team is always looking for volunteers to help with the dinners and other activities like decorating the church for 

Christmas. 

Another need we have is for people to help our property chair take care of the little things needed to keep the 

building and grounds in good shape. If you would be willing to serve on the Property Team, please let me or Dave 

Woods know. 

Also, if there is anything youõd like to do for our Lordõs church, please donõt hesitate to talk to one of the elders 

(see list in back of the newsletter) or me. We are always open to the Lord leading us to new ministries. 

May all us have a wonderful and blessed New Year as we seek to fulfill our vision of òlovingégrowingégoingéin 

Jesus!ó 

     In Christ, 

C.L.A.S.S. 201ñDISCOVERING SPIRITUAL MATURITY 

C.L.A.S.S. 101 BECOMING A COVENANT PARTNER 

NEW MEMBERS CLASSñSUNDAY, JANUARY 18 @ 3P 

P 
astor Steve Mock will be holding the C.L.A.S.S. 101 Becoming a Covenant Partner 

on Sunday, January 18th at 3pm at the church. Anyone interested in 

becoming a member/covenant partner of First Presbyterian Church is invited to 

attend this seminar. Topics to be covered are: our purpose for existing; our process for 

spiritual growth; Godõs plan for reaching the world; and our personal relationship with 

Jesus Christ. 

 

P 
astor Steve Mock will be holding the C.L.A.S.S. 201 Discovering Spiritual Maturity on Sunday, February 15th 

from 3pm to 5pm . This seminar is for those who recently joined the church and also for those wishing to 

discover ways to grow spiritually. Topics covered in this seminar are: How to get a ôgripõ on your Bible; the 

habit of a daily time with God; the habit of prayer; what stewardship means; and how fellowship encourages spiritual 

maturity. Please watch for a sign up sheet in the foyer. 
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Debbie Carney ñ Parish Nursing 637-9389 

Laurel Aumend ñ Flowers 625-5238 

Margie Smith ñ Prayer Shawls 833-0185 

Georgia Cherny ñ Communion 575-2186 

Phyllis EhrhardtñVisitation 863-884-7489 

Elaine SchultzñCommunication 505-8339 

Helmut Ehrhardt ñ Helping Hands 863-884-7489 

 Pastor  

Steve Mock 

steve@fpcpunta.org 

 Assistant Pastor  

Larry Yerger 

revyerger@yahoo.com 

 Music Director  

Randall Curtis 

randy@fpcpunta.org 

 Volunteer Office  Assistant  

Gail Thornton       

gail@fpcpunta.org 

 Office Mgr., Bookkeeper &  

Editor òThe Messengeró 

Elizabeth Dunn 

elizabeth@fpcpunta.org 

 Volunteer Office  Assistant  

Dianne Sizemore 

dgsizemore@comcast.net       

 Parish Nurse  

Debbie Carney 

carneydeb@hotmail.com 

 Treasurer  

 Joe Cherny 

cjchern321@yahoo.com 

DEACONS  ELDERS 

Nancy Beasom ñ Fellowship 505-9383 

Joe Cherny ñ Administration 575-2186 

Sharon Cuzner ñ Discipleship 637-1792 

Joan Hoffman ñ Ministry 639-4907 

Art Koon 505-9810 

Dianne Sizemore ñ Mission 743-5637 

Gail Thornton ñ Clerk of Session 639-5510 

Diane Truby ñ Worship 637-7407 

Don Washabaugh ñ Worship 255-8616 

  

MEET THE FIRST PRESBYTERIAN STAFF 

MEET OUR OFFICERS 
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CHRISTMAS DINNER AND PROGRAM   
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SESSION NOTES 

 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE DECEMBER 15TH SESSION 
1. Membership is now at 105 Covenant Partners. 

2. Pledges for 2015 are at $146,572 as of December 14. We are excited to see how 

God is going to meet our needs and help us move forward in our journey with Him. 

3. Approved 2015 budget of $250,341 and it will be reevaluated in the future. 

4. Session agreed to the suggestion by Elder Nancy Beasom to begin our session 

meetings with a time of guided prayer. 

5. Approved PW request to begin Trash and Treasure Table again after the first of the 

year. Sharon Russell has agreed to monitor the table content on a regular basis. 

6. Elder Art Koon will be developing a process to send letters of introduction to new 

people in the community. 

7. Approved the use of the fellowship hall by the NA group for a Chili Cook Off on 

February 21. 

8. Approved the following Communion dates for 2015: 1/4, 2/1, 3/1, 4/2 Maundy 

Thursday, 4/3 Good Friday, 5/3, 6/7, 7/5, 8/2, 9/6, 10/4, 11/1, 11/29 (the first Sunday 

of Advent), 12/24 Christmas Eve. 

9. Approved the following Missions Special Offering dates for 2015: Blanket Sunday 1/25, 

Souper Bowl Sunday 2/1, Thanksgiving offering from 10/25 through 11/15, Christmas 

Eve 12/24. 

10. Approved Steveõs 2015 compensation, for tax purposes only, based on 2015 budget. 

11. Approved installation of elders and deacons on Sunday, January 18, 2015. 

12. Approved Joan Hoffman and Diane Culver-Truby as commissioners and Gail 

Thornton as alternate to the Presbytery meeting on January 30th and 31st. 

 

      Gail Thornton, Clerk of Session 

Session: 

Nancy Beasom 

Joe Cherny 

Diane Culver-Truby 

Sharon Cuzner 

Art Koon 

Joan Hoffman 

Marguerite OõBrien 

Dianne Sizemore 

Don Washabaugh 

 

Moderator: 

Pastor Steve Mock 

Clerk of Session: 

Gail Thornton 

10AM BIBLE STUDY WITH REV. LARRY YERGER 

W 
e are presently engaged in a study of the book of Revelation. We will be meeting again beginning on 

January 7th  and will be on Chapter 4. If you havenõt already joined our group, please do so now! Just read 

the first 5-6 chapters of Revelation and youõll be ready to go! We hope to see you there!  Pastor Larry 

2015 OFFERING ENVELOPES 
 Please pick up your 2015 offering envelopes which are available in 

the church entryway. We encourage all who contribute on a regular basis to use 

these envelopesñit is helpful to the money counters and for posting to the 

computer. If you donõt already have a box, contact the church office and a box will 

be prepared for you. 


